
Used Lamp Management Instructions for Businesses
The La Crosse County Household Hazardous Materials (HHM) facility accepts many different types of business-gen-
erated used light bulbs (i.e. “Lamps’) including black lights, compact fluorescent (CFL), fluorescent tubes, mercury 
vapor, metal halide, neon, high-pressure sodium vapor and ultraviolet.

When bringing used lamps to the HHM, please follow these steps:
• Package lamps in a closed box.
• Write the number and type of bulbs on the end of the box.
• Label and date the box with the words “Universal Waste Lamps.”
• Include the date when lamps were first placed inside the box. 

See the example figure below: 

For additional information regarding Wisconsin business requirements for managing used lamps, click here.

Please contact us at (608) 785-9999 if you have questions or need any additional information.
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https://dnr.wi.gov/files/pdf/pubs/wa/wa195.pdf

